
STEGE SANITARY DISTRICT 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING CONCERNING FILING OF REPORT 
FOR SEWER SERVICE CHARGES AND ELECTING TO COLLECT 

SEWER SERVICE CHARGES ON THE TAX ROLL  
FOR FISCAL YEAR 2018-19 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN as follows: 
 

The Directors of the Stege Sanitary District have caused a written report to be prepared and filed 

with the Secretary of the Board containing a description of each parcel of real property receiving 

sewer service, together with the amount of the annual sewer service charge for each parcel for 

the Fiscal Year 2018-2019, computed in accordance with the provisions of an ordinance adopted 

by the Directors providing for the establishment of sewer service charges for the use of the 

District’s sanitary sewer collection system, and to collect said sewer service charges on the Tax 

Roll for Fiscal Year 2018-2019.   

 

The annual sewer service charge payable by each residential customer is $242 for Fiscal Year 

2018-19.  The annual sewer service charge payable for each non-residential customer shall be 

calculated at a sewer service charge rate of $4.97 per 1000 gallons for Fiscal Year 2018-19, 

except that in no case shall the charge be less than the applicable charge for one residential 

dwelling unit.   

 

Prior to adoption of the resolution, the Board will hold a public hearing to consider all objections 

or protests, if any, to the written report.  The time, date and place of the public hearing is as 

follows: 
 

Date: Thursday, July 26, 2018 

Time: 7:00 P.M.  Regular Board of Directors’ Meeting 

Place: Board Meeting Room, 7500 Schmidt Lane, El Cerrito, California 
 

At the conclusion of the public hearing, the Board will consider the proposed Resolution and 

may take action at that time. 
 
Dated:  7/2/18 

     
REX DELIZO 

STEGE SANITARY DISTRICT 
Secretary 


